
Cayford, Edna 

From: Lynne Chick <lynnechick98@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 7:15 PM 

To: HCIFS 

Subject: LD227 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

Vote No. Absolutely Horrific. The people of Maine do NOT want this and those that do vote for it must be voted out. 

Lynne Chick 

Sent from my iPhone
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